DIGNITY IN CARE CAMPAIGN – KEY NEWS FOR MINISTERS – Jan 2010
Campaign highlights in January
· 165 pledges have already been added to the Dignity Action Day map. We are aware of many more activities that are being organised that have not yet been added to the site.
· The Bright Ideas Grant has seen a successful start with 46 ideas submitted. 504 people have voted on their favourite ideas. 
· A group of champions received the Social innovation camp training. They will be able to run their own innovation camps within their work areas and get people thinking about solutions to problems in an innovative way. 
Positive stakeholder action 
· A new article entitled Dignity & Respect Matters has been published in the British Journal of Healthcare Assistants, the content of which is relevant to anyone working in a care setting.
· The Alzheimer's Society showed support for the Dignity Campaign on the launch of Sir Michael’s report. They said 'It is vitally important we get the message across that dignity in care for older people, including those with dementia, is a right and not a privilege. The government's Dignity in Care Campaign is an excellent way of changing this”.
· Care home provider Southern Cross now have 700 Dignity Champions and this number keeps growing. Dignity training continues for all these new recruits.
Recent success stories 
· As part of its commitment to embedding dignity, Stockport Metropolitan Borough Council have agreed £50k of match funding for schemes from health or social care services deliverers that will help promote and embed dignity. The aim is to help businesses improve the support they give to local people.
· Sandwell Council is working with the NHS, West Midlands Care Association and other organisations to encourage local people to become dignity champions and make a pledge to do one thing to help vulnerable adults. They are offering training to their Dignity Champions and they can attend support meetings to share ideas with others. 
· The first meeting of the district’s new Dignity Champions Network took place in Bradford. The group, including Bradford Council and Bradford Older People’s Alliance, brought together by Bradford Local Involvement Network  will stand up for the rights of elderly health and social care users in Bradford and Airedale and ensure patients are treated with dignity and respect. 

 Next month (Feb) campaign highlights
· Dignity Action Day will take place with media/comms planned prior to and on the day to promote it.
· First National Life Story Conference will take place in Leeds. This will encourage people to focus on the individual rather than a diagnosis or medical condition.
